
Deborah Murray
Portland
LD 953
To the Judiciary Committee
Bill LD 953
Here is hoping you will vote this bill OUGHT NOT TO PASS.  Why our legislature 
needs to spend time changing definitions on something like a "machine gun" is 
beyond me. If our state is serious about gun safety and responsible gun ownership, the
term "machine gun" has no place in the conversation.  Let's stick with bills that make 
sense to the general public and keep the dialog on safe practices.  
I urge you to vote: ought NOT to pass on LD953
Thank you for your consideration. 


